
 

 

May 15, 2023 

Dr. Gina Fantasia 
Director of Accreditation and Professor of Business 
Fairmont State University 
1201 Locust Avenue 
JH 107 
Fairmont, West Virginia 26554 

Dear Dr. Fantasia, 

The Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners met on April 21-22, 2023, and reviewed your Quality 
Assurance Report. After review, the board voted to accept the report with a note. The Board provided the following 
comments: 

Place a Note on Standard 2: The business unit has an outdated strategic plan. The business unit is currently in the 
process of being updated, but the last plan expired approximately three years ago. 

Your reaffirmation is scheduled for 2025. Please contact Dr. Melanie Hicks at 434-592-3723, or by e-mail at 
mhicks@liberty.edu with any questions or concerns.  

We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 30-July 2, 2023. For more information on the conference including 
its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org.  

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Fairmont State University. Thank you for providing quality 
business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one of our valued members. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 

Cc:  Dr. Timothy Oxley, Interim Dean - School of Business 
 Dr. Melanie Hicks, Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners 


